STATION KMGR

CERTIFICATE OF COMPLIANCE
WITH SECTION 73.3580 OF THE FCC’s RULES

|, Beau Lund, hereby certify that Station KMGR, Nephi, UT has complied with the
public notice requirements of Section 73.3580 of the FCC’s Rules by broadcasting
the attached announcement about the KMGR license renewal application on the
following dates and at the following times:

Date Time
May 31, 2021 7:05:50 AM
June 2, 2021 12:07:39 PM
June 7, 2021 4:06:24 PM
June 15, 2021 9:05:00 AM
June 17, 2021 - 2:05:50 PM
June 25, 2021 6:05:50 PM

Printed Nam\e: Beau Lund
Position: Operations Manager

Date: 6/29/2021



KMGR Over-the Air Announcement About License Renewal Application

On May 20, 2021, Sanpete County Broadcasting Co., licensee of Station KMGR,
99.1 MHz, Nephi, Utah, filed an application with the Federal Communications
Commission for renewal of its license. Members of the public wishing to view this
application or obtain information about how to file comments and petitions on
the application can visit publicfiles.fcc.gov and search in KMGR'’s public file.



